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Florida Voice for the Unborn Continues to Urge the Florida Supreme Court to Eliminate 

the Possibility of the Extreme Proposed Pro-Abortion Constitutional Amendment 

Appearing on the November 2024 General Election Ballot     

 

January 3, 2024 

 

*For Immediate Release* 

 

Contact: Andrew Shirvell, Founder and Executive Director, at (850) 404-3414 or  

Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  

 

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell today issued the following statement concerning the Florida 

Supreme Court’s announcement to hold oral arguments next month in the case of Advisory Opinion 

to the Attorney General re: Limiting Government Interference with Abortion:   

 

“Florida Voice for the Unborn welcomes today’s decision by the Florida Supreme Court to hold 

oral arguments in the case that will likely determine if the Florida abortion industry’s extreme 

proposed constitutional amendment will appear on the November 2024 General Election 

ballot.  Since the launch of the pro-abortion constitutional amendment petition initiative last May, 

Florida Voice for the Unborn has taken the lead in slowing its momentum with our innovative, 

grassroots-driven ‘Decline to Sign’ campaign.  Although the pro-abortion side now sadly appears 

to be in reach of the required petition-signature threshold, Florida’s pro-life movement has an ace 

in the hole, with a conservative-dominated state Supreme Court that is empowered under Florida 

law to eliminate misleading proposed constitutional amendments such as the one proposed by the 

Florida abortion industry.  On the morning of the oral arguments (February 7, 2024), Florida 

Voice for the Unborn will lead a grassroots pro-life rally and press conference on the steps of the 

Florida Supreme Court to make sure that the justices do not sacrifice Florida’s unborn children on 

the altar of political convenience.” 

 

*** 

 

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a Tallahassee-based grassroots lobbying group that only focuses 

on pro-life issues impacting the unborn.  It is strictly independent, and its work is guided by faith 

in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.  Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts by 

elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives.  Follow us on X (formerly Twitter), 

Facebook, Instagram, Pinterest, Truth Social, and YouTube @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our 

website at FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.   
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